Reference: FS547621553
Comment on a planning application
Application Details
Application: 23/2401/FUL
Address: Land At Junction Of Roseleigh Close And Cambridge ParkCambridge ParkTwickenham

Proposal: Proposed development of 3no. maisonettes on land at Junction Of Roseleigh Close And Cambridge Park,
Cambridge Park, East Twickenham

Comments Made By

Name: Mrs. Monique Beaton

Address: 20 Roseleigh Close Twickenham TW1 2JT
Comments

Type of comment: Object to the proposal

Comment: | oppose this planning application on the following grounds:

1. The loss of habitat for native animals such as badgers and hedgehogs, as well as birds and bats, is inevitable. Sadly,
such spaces are already in such short suppy as it is, and now another habitat area will be lost in this application goes
ahead. The large chestnut trees will be badly affected by the excavations, and it is very doubful that they will survive. Can
we afford to lose more trees in this area? Trees and habitat should be protected at all costs.

2. Vehicle congestion and parking issues in the three Closes have always been problematic. Now adding a further three
units to tiny Roseleigh Close will add enormously to these parking and congestion issues.

3. The design and appearance of the proposed units are not in keeping with the existing maisonettes. The attraction of
these three Closes is enhanced by the uniform visual aspect the maisonettes portray, as they sit neatly and unobtrusively
together. The proposed new units are altogether different, in both architectural design and external building materials (for
example, the green wall, solar panels, open terrace, and the inability to match the 1950's brick style & colour), and will be
seen as an eyesore which destroys the character of the three Closes.

Many thanks for your consideration of the above issues.



